Dear [Recipient's Name],

As we continue to raise awareness about elder abuse, it is vital to have access to resources that
can help in identifying, preventing, and addressing these issues. Below is a list of valuable
resources and contacts that may assist you or someone in need:

« National Center on Elder Abuse: ncea.acl.gov

e Administration for Community Living: acl.gov/programs/protecting-older-adults
e The Eldercare Locator: 1-800-677-1116

« National Domestic Violence Hotline: 1-800-799-7233

o Local Adult Protective Services: [Insert local APS contact information]

Please share these resources widely and do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or
need further assistance.

Thank you for your commitment to ending elder abuse.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Organization]


https://ncea.acl.gov/
https://acl.gov/programs/protecting-older-adults

